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Subject: A national pledge to reduce inequality in mental health services for people 
from BAME backgrounds 

 

 

Report From: Rhiannon England     Fawsia Bakht 

Solomon Rose         

Saqib Deshmukh 

Summary: 
The Synergi national collaborative is working to reduce 
inequality in mental health provision for people from BAME 
backgrounds. Locally we are committed to do this and are 
well placed to pledge to some measurable outcomes in 
access and recovery.  
We feel that signing as a system is a powerful supportive 
measure for national action and will push us to focus on 
achieving our goals 

Recommendations: 
We recommend that the HWB agree to endorse our Synergi 
pledge. (Slide 8) 
 
Actions arising from the pledge requirements will be the 
responsibility of the CCG mental health team and the Local 
authority’s Young Black Men’s work. 

Contacts: 
Rhiannon.england@nhs.net 
Fawsia.bakht@nhs.net 
Solomon.rose@hackney.gov.uk 
saqib@hcvs.org.uk 
  

 
 

 
 
Financial Considerations 

  Non applicable  

 

 Legal Considerations 
 
 Non applicable     
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